

PATHWAYS January 4, 2021

Moving Forward and Looking Back in 2021!

2021 is bound to bring more changes and challenges but we are ready to meet them with you! The first change we are making is the new name of our monthly newsletter. The Park District offers programs for just about every group! So we encourage you to find the path to your favorite activity or take an untried path to find something new! We continue to offer programs in a variety of formats to meet the needs of all our residents. The Winter-Spring Brochure is available and be sure to check out the Virtual Brochure.

We are also looking back on the past 20 years that the Tony Bettenhausen Recreation Center has been the hub of the District. Watch for flashback photos, contests and giveaways celebrating 20 years of FUN!



The 2021 Winter-Spring brochure is available at www.tinleyparkdistrict.org! A limited number of printed brochures are available for pick up at the Tony Bettenhausen Recreation Center, 8125 W. 171st. Resident Registration opens online on January 12, 2021, at 9:00 am. Non-Resident registration opens on January 26, 2021, at 9:00 am.





COVID-19 UPDATE

The Tier 3 Mitigations that went into effect in November, remain in effect. As soon as any change is allowed, we will inform you through this newsletter, on our website and through social media!

Thank you for your patronage of the Tinley Park-Park District!

Stay Safe! Stay Healthy! Stay Optimistic!

708-342-4200 info@tinleyparkdistrict.org www.tinleyparkdistrict.org

Follow Us





